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We live in New Dundee. Our property tax is already large. Almost $8000 a year for a half acre lot. We do so much
fundraising for our community to keep the services we want and need in town like a ball diamond, play ground,
community centre and here again you want to raise our taxes to an unrealistic amount for the average working class
family to afford. I am becoming poor just because I choose to live in Wilmot Township. After talking with several
of our neighbours and friends we all agree. This is too high of a cost to ask for all at once. Groceries, gas, utilities
etc keep going up and up but yet my wages only go up by a percent each year. Please reconsider. I would hate to
move to a different township
Hammer Family.
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